
 

 

  26th November 2017 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         trevcar@bigpond.net.au  

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Tony Phillips 

         tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au 

         http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/  
 

       Next meeting: Tuesday 28th November 

    Guest speaker: Dr Jim Goodin Chair at Mental         

Health Foundation Australia. 

 

       

 Next Activity – Walking group 3oth November 10.00 am 

Essex Park Drive 
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Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. Work continues on the park bench repairs for PV as per the page 1 pic. 
 
City of Casey 
 
The committee met with council officers last Tuesday they have offered a license to EHMS with many 
conditions including full use of the centre for 3 days a week and sharing with another men’s group. 
His will be discussed by your committee who will then report back to the members. 
 
Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
 
 

 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What happened on Tuesday?  

 Brian Ashworth gave an excellent presentation on his recent world tour starting in Hong Kong, then 

on to Venice, the US including Alaska. Then onto Canada and more of the US before a final stop in 

Hawaii.    

Brian obviously has a passion for loud shirts and cowboy boots. 

 

Bu his own admission he spends 10 times more than his wife on clothes whilst they are away. 



 

 

What happened on Saturday 

Stan, John C, Robert, Ivan, John G, and yours truly attended a Merseysiders Dinner Dance except for 

John G we were all on the same table and had a great night of fellowship, tasty food and excellent 

music to dance to. 

     

Building Fund 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund which currently stands at $18276.00 

         

 

Anyone with fund raising ideas please talk to the committee. 
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